
From: John Malet-Bates  
Sent: 20 August 2023 10:34 
To: Tom Little; Nick Bell; Planning 
Subject: Flat A 44 Ferncroft Avenue London NW3 7PE (2023/3085/T) 
 
Dear Officers. 
HCAAC Objects to the proposed fellings. 
No information given by the Applicant; 
No reason conceived for such a cull. 
Please refuse consent. 
 
Best regards, 
John Malet-Bates 
For Hampstead CAAC 
c/o Flat 6, 
4 Ferncroft Avenue, 
London, NW3 7PH 
 
 


